
CITY OF SUTHERLIN 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
 

Backflow Testing 
 

 
If you currently have a backflow device installed in your water system it is your 
responsibility to have this device tested annually by a State of Oregon certified 
backflow tester before September 15th of each year. If you have a residential lawn 
sprinkler system, a fire suppression system, or are an industrial, commercial water 
customer, you are required to have a backflow device installed in your water system. 
These devices are installed in your system to prevent your water from re-entering the 
City’s water mains and causing contamination. 

 
The State of Oregon Human Resources (Health Dept.) and the City of Sutherlin both 
require an annual backflow test on all devices installed in the City’s water system.  
 
The following is a list of backflow testers.  
 
Mack Clark Backflow Testing…………………………………672-2429 
 
Leon’s Backflow Testing………………………………………496-3787 
 
Popeye’s Pump and Backflow………………………………….672-6715 
 
Rokus Plumbing………………………..……229-2595/ or cell 430-6866 
 
Douglas Kindred………………………………………………...687-0232 
 
Dave Birtch…………………………………………………...…679-4236 
 
If you have any questions feel free to call during regular business hours of 7:00 a.m. 
to 3:00 p.m., Monday thru Friday. 
 
 

Backflow Specialist 
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